
 
 
 
 
 

January 24, 2022  
 
The Surveillance Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
Scrip Code: 500413 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 

Sub: Clarification on Spurt in Volume 
 
Ref: Mail reference No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KS/ 2021-2022 / 486 dated January 24, 2022 
 
This is in reference to the email received from your Exchange dated January 24, 2022 seeking clarification on the movement 
in the volume of our security across exchanges in the recent past. 
 
In this connection, we would like to inform you that the Company has no information which may have a bearing on the price / 
volume behaviour in our scrip. 
 
You may further note that we have updated the Exchange of all mandated disclosures, events and information etc. as and 
when required from time to time under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 in the manner prescribed and we also confirm that there is no announcement/ information that needs to 
be disclosed under the said Regulation. 
 
Kindly take the same on your record. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Thomas Cook (India) Limited 
 
 
 
 

Amit J. Parekh  
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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